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ABE-GSA wants 

your feedback on 
#GradLife. 

 Comment Here. 

Welcome back ABE Graduate Students!  
 Today is the first day of the spring semester so we are back with our  

ABE-GSA Biweekly Updates! 

 This semester we will continue with monthly birthday bashes, social events, 
and professional development opportunities, so stay tuned for more info!  

 Save the date for our 3rd annual symposium on February 18th! The link to 
register to participate and/or present will be coming out soon! 

 

 
   
The Office-to-Office Student Spotlight  
feature will be back in 2016! Want to  
submit newsletter content or nominate  
someone for the office-to-office  
features? Email ebrace@purdue.edu  
or do it anonymously at this link: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1RouhcGCL-
oCx3phh_oZucUMDpJeYB6jJrBqMi3FckJw/viewform?usp=send_form  
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/PurdueABEGSA/
https://www.google.com/calendar/embed?src=2bpubvu9gjqis2vjrd3l130184%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America/New_York
https://engineering.purdue.edu/abegsa/
mailto:abegsa@ecn.purdue.edu
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1KXntby11gqNiL8IWltwZTWZ07DHLj9HHIzktvhi8GnE/viewform?usp=send_form
mailto:ebrace@purdue.edu
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1RouhcGCL-oCx3phh_oZucUMDpJeYB6jJrBqMi3FckJw/viewform?usp=send_form
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1RouhcGCL-oCx3phh_oZucUMDpJeYB6jJrBqMi3FckJw/viewform?usp=send_form

